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' g<Subject: COMMENTS ON REVISED POLICY STATEMENT: POLICY AND C
PROCEDURE FOR ENFORCEMENT ACTIONS

The Washington Public Power Supply System, a U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC)
licensee, has reviewed the revised policy statement on enforcement actions (57 ECderal Register
5791) and provides the following comments for your consideration.

We see the current revision as a significant improvement over the prior policy in terms of the
gmdance provided to the NRC staff in determining severity levels and encouragement of licensee
initiatives to identify and correct problems. We are particularly encouraged by the change which
directs that the NRC may refrain from proposing a civil penalty for Severity Level II or HI
violations involving old design issues which are licensee identified, documented, u.d timt y
corrected.. We believe this is the proper message for the NRC to send to the industry.

However, we are concerned with the fact that the policy seems to be creating some new
requirements through examples given. Additionally, we are troubled by the chmges 'vhich
broaden the latitude given to the NRC staff to take escalated enforcement actions without a firm
basis, but on the need to " send a message." The decision to take escalated enforcement should
always be based on objective evidence and safety significance, not subjective feelings or a desire
to send a message to the licensee or the industry.

The Supply System has participated in the preparation and review of comments being submitted
by the Nuclear Management and Resources Council, Inc. (NUMARC) and support those
comments as representing our own positions. We have also participated in the preparation of
comments by the legal firm of Winston & Strawn and accept those comments as our own.
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We appreciate the opportunity to review and comment on this NRC policy and trust that our
wmments will be of benefit in your process. Should you have any questions regarding our

] comments, please contact me at (509) 372-5238.
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